John Ledwith

Subject: FW: Perna application Lookout Stable Road - Aerial view of site

From: Tuesday <tuesday@optonline.net>

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 8:36 AM

To: John Ledwith <jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov>

Cc: Paola Tocci <ptocci@thetoccigroup.com>

Subject: Re: Perna application Lookout Stable Road - Aerial view of site

Hi John

[’m in agreernent with Paola on this, [ want to see a site plan showing exactly where the home will be situated
in relation to boundaries and setbacks, as to what I will be looking at from my home. This is not a home that
blends with our neighborhood, and I for one think the color, and the scope of this project is not in keeping with
the designs and flavor of the neighborhood. It will become and eyesore to us , if these designs are moved
forward. I can remember when I was building a shed on my property and the board made us match the siding of
our house and the color and roof of our house to build a simple shed, this is no different. If I had proposed to
build a white concrete box of a shed, the board would have denied my permit. What has changed in Tuxedo
Oark to allow this ?

Stewart and Joan Reitzfeld

Sent from my iPad



